
The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds an 

enduring passion for life-long learning 

Friday 30th September update 

Next Friday we have our Harvest Festival in school.  This will be at 2pm. You are welcome 

to take your child home straight after we finish but please notify us if your child is being 

collected by someone else.  Any donations can be sent into school but we ask that they 

are non-perishable goods as we will be taking them to the food bank. 

Friday catch-up and reminders 

Shepeau Stow Parent Consultations will be held on Thursday 6th October.  The PTFA will 

have new to you uniform available.   

The majority of our communications come out via parentmail and are then 

added to the letters page of the website.  If you need more people adding 

please contact the school office. 

Race for Life - Our event will take place on Thursday 20th October.  Please feel free to share the link 

below with friends and family through social media so that we can raise as much 

money as possible for this good cause. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/shepeau-stow-primary-school?

fbclid=IwAR1LIR93Au_voMKpj2N8gMUqZtqDfkZ9zD4-LJJ7TRy0uB2PfeTKvPzEdjc 

Please ensure that if you are using breakfast club or after school wrap around care you 

book on through parentmail wherever possible.  We have increased numbers in both 

clubs and must ensure we have appropriate staffing ratios and food available daily.  

After school wrap around care will finish at 6pm on Monday to Thursday and 5pm on 

Fridays from 10th October.  This is to ensure it is sustainable with staffing costs. 

End of Term 21st October  

Individual photographs 15th November 

Children In Need 18th November  

Year 5/6 Residential Trip 20th – 23rd November 

Nativity 13th December ( 2 x performances) 

End of Term 16th December 

Bags 2 school will be collecting on the morning of 7th October.  Please bring in your bags 

and leave them near the mobile classroom for storage.  Bags can be brought in from        

Monday 3rd October. 

All dates for the coming year and beyond are on the website.  Holiday absences will not 

be authorised and do incur a fine.    

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 
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